
From: "eloder@bmj.com" <eloder@bmj.com> 
Date: Friday, 28 August 2015 4:33 am 
To: "Jureidini, Jon (Health)" <Jon.Jureidini@sa.gov.au> 
Subject: Publication date for the RIAT paper 
 
Dear Dr. Jureidini,  
 
I'm writing to you as the corresponding author for the RIAT paper. As you know, we 
were originally looking at publication in the print issue of 12 Sept, with online publication 
in the preceding week, but as we will have a a different linked package and media 
coverage that week (on 7-day working), the proposal last week was to move 
the RIAT cluster to print issue 19 Sept, publication in the week before.  
 
However, because of Jewish New Year having a potential impact on US media activities, 
the suggestion is now to move the RIAT package back another week, to be in print the 
issue of 26 September, published online in the preceding week, and press conferences 
likely on Monday 21st (to avoid another Jewish holiday on 22-23 Sept).  
 
So, the question for all of you is: do you have any issues with this? We'd need to have 
you on board with this and available for potential media queries during that week, 
especially on the Monday and Tuesday.  
 
I am sorry about this. It's highly unusual to move things around in this way, but we have 
a package of material on this paper and expect it to be high profile.  
 
If this does not work for you I believe the team is fine with leaving it for Sept 19.  
 
Let me know.  
  
 
 
Dr. Elizabeth Loder 
Acting Head of Research 
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